ROYAL COMMISSION into Violence, Abuse, Neglect and Exploitation of People with Disability

The Disability Royal Commission was established in April 2019 in response to community concern about
widespread reports of violence against, and the neglect, abuse and exploitation of, people with disability.

The Commission aims to:
e prevent and better protect people with disability

e achieve best practice in reporting, investigating and responding to violence, abuse, neglect and
exploitation of people with disability

e promote a more inclusive society to support people with disability to be independent and live free from
violence, abuse, neglect and exploitation

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the Commission have suspended all community forums until further notice
but they are engaging with stakeholders using on-line technology.

You can contribute by sharing your story either by making a submission or applying for a private session
with the Commissioner.

For how to do this or if you would like more information visit: https://disability.royalcommission.gov.au
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